
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are reaching out to inform you about the formation of an Anti-Bullying Support Group at 

[School/Organization Name]. Our mission is to create a safe and supportive environment for all 

individuals affected by bullying.  

The support group will provide a platform for sharing experiences, fostering friendships, and 

discussing strategies to combat bullying in our community. We believe that by coming together, 

we can make a difference and provide a voice for those who feel silenced.  

We invite you to join us for our first meeting on [Date] at [Time] in [Location]. We welcome 

everyone who is interested in promoting kindness, respect, and empathy among peers.  

Please let us know if you can attend by [RSVP Date]. You can reach us at [Contact Information]. 

Together, we can create a positive change.  

Thank you for your attention and support.  

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 


